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September 25, 1970

Docket No. 50-346

Dr. Joseph M. Hendrie
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Hendrie:

Eighteen copies of the following are transmitted
for the information of the Committee:

THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY
AND

TIC CLEVELAND ELECTRIC ILLUMINATriG COMPANY
(Davis-3 essa NPS)

Letter dated Septanber 18, 1970 from the U. S. Depart-
ment of Interior Fish and Wildlife Service furnishing
comments on Amendment No. 8 to the facility license
application for the proposed Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
Station (withdrawing opposition to issuance of construc-
tion permit as expressed in their letter of 7/14/70).
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R. S. Boyd Sincerely,

R. L. Tedesco

te e )

Peter A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing
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